
MultiQ lands order for new products to Norsk Tipping at a
value of approx. 11 million SEK

MultiQ has received a supplementary order for specially designed
monitors for IVT (Interactive Video Terminals) systems to be delivered
via EssNet Interactive AB to Norsk Tipping. The order, which initially
was valued at approx. 80 million SEK, has now been increased with
products at a value of an additional approx. 11 million SEK.

The order is for more of the complete modules in the sizes of 17” and 19”,
which are built into Norsk Tipping’s gaming machines. More than half of the
modules will be delivered with a touch function. Norsk Tipping will replace
over 10,000 gaming machines throughout Norway during the next two years.

The order also includes standalone screens for system monitoring on those
premises where there are more than 4-5 gaming machines. Deliveries will
begin during the fall of 2004 while most of the deliveries will be made during
the first half of 2005.

It is gratifying that Norsk Tipping and EssNet Interactive AB also have chosen
MultiQ products for other projects, as in this case for system monitoring. We
take this as testimony that both our products and our way of working as
suppliers is appreciated by our clients. With the outstanding orders currently
in hand and the future activities planned by the company, targeting among
others the gaming industry, MultiQ’s future is looking very bright, says Jonas
Wästberg, MD MultiQ International AB.


